
 

 

 
13th November 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are proposing to hold a school disco for years 2, 3 and 4 on Tuesday 5th 

December from 3pm-4pm. The money raised will go towards improving the 

playground for our children.  

 

If you would like your child to attend, please send £1 into school in a named 

envelope by Friday 1st December. The £1 includes entry into the disco, a drink and a 

mix up. 

 

Children can bring clothes to school in a named bag on the day of the disco to get 

changed into. You will be able to collect your child from the yard as normal but at 

the later time of 4pm. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 
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